
Have your say

Wandsworth Council 
invites you to a public 
drop-in session 
on Tuesday 20th 
February to discuss 
opportunities to 
build new council 
rent homes on the 
Lennox Estate, as 
part of the Homes 
for Wandsworth 
programme 

4.30-8pm 
Tuesday 20th 

February  
at the Paddock Upper 
School on Priory Lane, 

SW15 5RT (report to 
the main reception)

Come and tell us your views!
www.Lennox-HomesForWandsworth.co.uk

Scan the QR code  
to find out more and  

have your say!

We look forward to sharing our emerging proposals with 
you on 20th February, however should you have any queries 
ahead of the event please do not hesitate to contact the  
Housing Development team at 020 8871 8248 or 
developmentteam@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk 


